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Chairman Proctor and members of the House Elections Committee: 
 
I am writing as a proponent for HB2571.  I believe this is a good step forward in verifying people 
who drop off their advance ballot.  If the person cannot verify they are dropping off their own 
ballot or a ballot from an authorized individual, then it should be marked provisional.  Then the 
election office can perform their due diligence on the voter to verify information. It can then be 
accepted or rejected by the board of canvassers.  Again I am in support of HB2571.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brett Anderson 
We The People Kansas 
Sedgwick County  
Precinct Committeeman  

 


